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MEMORANDUM 

TO: MEMBERS OF MC SUBCOMMITTEE 3 

RE: DATE OF NEXT MCSC3 MEETING 

Please will all members of Sub-committee 3 take note that the next meeting of the Sub- 
committee is scheduled to take place at the World Trade Centre in Kempton Park on 
Thursday 2 July at 10h00. The meeting will end at 16h00. 

Should you be unable to attend this meeting, kindly inform CODESA Administration 
(telephone 011-397-1198 or fax 011-397-2211) or the minute-taker, Khanya Kweyama- 
Makgabo (telephone 011-614-2213 or fax 011-618-2079), by close of business on Friday 26 
June. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 
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